
 

       

    
  

14 January 2025 

Our Ref: CFE.JCP.CatchupRSE11 

Dear Families 

Catch-up Lessons in PSHE 

Within the next few weeks your child will be given the opportunity to take part in a catch-up lesson 
in PSHE. The lesson will focus on some of the Relationship and Sex Education topics that were 
delivered in Year 10, as well as looking forward to the topics which will be covered in Year 11. 

If you would like your child to have this extra opportunity (or have some questions about this 
proposal) please email me at: c.ferguson@stowhigh.com 

If I don’t hear from you by Wednesday 22 January, I will assume you don’t feel the need for your 
child to take part in this catch up/reminder lesson. 

Yours faithfully 

Ms Claire Ferguson 

Ms C Ferguson 
PSHE Curriculum Lead 
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